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From: Mike Gibson <mikesuperfreak1@gmail.com>
Date: February 16, 2024 at 5:28:46 PM CST
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: Foia request

﻿

Please forward the applications submitted to the school board and/or Dr. Paul McDerMott for the open chair for sh161. 

Thank you
Mike Gibson


